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Dear Ben Lomond Clan,  
 
We are beginning to think about our clan change over for next 
session and we have some special news to share with you! 
 
Ben Lomond Clan will stay all together and continue to be Ben 
Lomond Clan, we know you will be very excited about this! You 
will continue to learn at times over the week with Ben Lawers 
Clan. This is a moment history for us as Calderwood, as you be our 
first ever Primary 7 children, we cannot wait to see what you 
achieve! 
 
We still haven’t decided on your Champion for next session yet, 
but we hope to share that news with you soon! 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Burton 
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